
You are Invited to attend 
Lake View Elementary’s ELAC 

(English Learner Advisory Committee) 

Please join us to learn more about our English Learner Program! 

Lakeview Elementary School 
VIRTUAL : Monday, November 2nd  2020 

5:00-6:00pm  
https://meet.google.com/qrf-fyjz-spi 

What is ELAC?  
➢ It is a way for parents of English Language Learners to be involved with the school and give input 

about the English Learner Program. 

➢ Annual Language Census/ EL Program Numbers  
➢ EL Supports 
➢ Testing 
➢ Needs Assessments 
➢ Selection of ELAC officers/DELAC rep. 

For more information please contact:  
Amy Bohren, EL Coordinator 
Rescue Union School District 

Phone: 530-672-4831 
E-mail: abohren@rescueusd.org 

https://meet.google.com/qrf-fyjz-spi

